
 

 

          ISD/ACAD/CIR/116/2024 25/01/2024 

 

CIRCULAR 
(KG to XII) 

 

 Dear Parents 

 Greetings! 

     We hereby inform you that the 31st Annual Day celebrations of our school will be held on 

 Thursday, 01 February 2024, at 6:30 p.m. in the senior school auditorium. 

 

 The Annual Day was initially scheduled to be conducted in November 2023. However, due to 

 the recent developments in the Middle East, cultural programs had to be restricted as per the 

 directives received from the Ministry. There is a certain degree of delight when we can finally 

 put up the much-awaited Annual Day show, albeit in a low-key manner. We have had to limit 

 the number of programs, keeping in mind the current scenario, while not compromising on the 

 quality of our event. 

 

 We look forward to your continued support for the school and appreciate your understanding in 

 this matter. 

 

 Invitation for the Annual Day and program details will be sent soon. 

 

 Regards, 

  

  

 Amar Srivastava 

 Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


